
 

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

          

 

 

Art News from Ms. Sabdul 

Happy MAY from the art room! 

For the fourth quarter, most grade levels will be focusing on 
Perspective. Kindergarten and first grade will create landscapes 
with foreground, middle ground and backgrounds. Second and third 
grade will change two- dimensional shapes into three-dimensional 
shapes. Fourth and fifth graders will design and create the Willy 
Wonka set! 

 

P.E. News 
 

Jump Rope for Heart 
prizes have arrived 

and I will be 
distributing them 

during the students’ 
P.E. specials. Thank 

You to everyone who 
raised money! 

INSIDE THIS    

MONTH’S NEWS 

Media News  

 

Our DINO-MITE Book Fair 
is here! 

May 9th from 5-7 p.m. 
our Family Night 

will be held in the media 
center! 

Please join us for a fun 
filled night! 

 
Our Spirit week for book 

fair will 
be May 10th - May 16th 

so keep 
an eye out for our flyer 

with details! 
 

STOMP, CHOMP & READ! 
 

Reminder: 
Log all the books you 

read on your  

Reading Across Broward 

form or on Beanstack  

 

Due Dates: 

  *Last day to earn  

      A.R. pts - May 10 

  *Reading Across  

     Broward forms due    

     April 1 

   *Spring Book Fair 

      May 9- May 17 

 

Music News from Ms. Valdes: 

This month we have been learning guitar is in 

fourth and fifth grade and we have been 

discovering the Romantic period in music. 

Younger grades have been working on 

instrument families and our second graders 

are learning recorders for the first time. I 

welcome all of you to attend our Willy 

Wonka Junior production on Wednesday, 

May 15 at 5:30 PM and the 2019 Spring 

concert which will include Willy Wonka Junior 

as well on Thursday, May 16 at 6:30 PM. It 

has been an amazing year. I will miss my fifth 

graders dearly. They were quite the special 

bunch! 

Coconut Palm Elementary 2019 


